
Windfern Forest Utility District Meeting “WFUD” – Section 4 Residents 
 

The Woodwind Lakes Board would like to request your presence at the next WFUD monthly 
board meeting, as the large sink hole by the lake will be discussed.  The board has been 
trying to work with the WFUD Board to get a quick resolution on fixing the sinkhole but the 
WFUD has put off discussions with the Woodwind Lakes Board to date.  WFUD owns the 
property and not only is the sinkhole an eyesore but a safety issue.  We would appreciate 
your support if you could attend and be vocal about the situation with WFUD and their lack 
of cooperation in repairing this safety hazard. 

Windfern Forest Utility District Meeting 

14410 Mauna Loa Lane, 4:00 pm, Houston, TX 77040 

Tuesday, January 16th 
 

                          

      Sink-holes beginning to develop   Sink-holes have started to develop in this area 

                                    

Sink-holes have started to develop in this area.  Silt has traveled from the sink-hole above under-ground to the    

                                  lake visible in the photograph. The area below the sink-hole also 

       is also in danger of collapsing. 



                       

Sink-holes have started to develop in this area as well. The concrete bank-head has broken and is starting to 

erode. It has gradually become as larger as no work 

has been done to fix theproblem.  


